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September 10, 2017 

Dear Sophomore and Freshmen Parents/Guardians, 
Imagine pairing highly effective, face-to-face teacher instruction with on-demand access to the wide-
ranging educational resources that the Internet provides. This exciting opportunity is here for all of our 
students in grades nine and ten. 

1:1 Chromebooks Coming in October 

In early October, your students will receive personally assigned, school-issued Chromebook devices. 
The attached 1:1 Parent and Student Handbook sets forth the expectations and best practices for the use 
of Chromebooks for educational purposes. 

1:1 Chromebook Orientation Meeting September 12, 2017 

We will be presenting information about this important addition to our students' learning options 
on Tuesday, September 12th, at 5:30 pm in the ConVal Gymnasium, prior to the start of Open House.   

In advance of this meeting, we ask that you read the 1:1 Parent and Student Handbook so you are 
familiar with the material. After the orientation meeting, you will be asked to sign a copy of the 
Chromebook Loan Agreement (see p. 19 in the 1:1 Handbook for a sample). Your copy of the agreement 
will then be signed by your student on the day that they receive their Chromebook at school. 
I want to thank the School Board, the SAU Leadership Team, the members of the 1:1 and Blended 
Learning Leadership Team, and the community for their tremendous efforts and support in bringing 
this access to the students and teachers of our District. 
We look forward to seeing you Tuesday night! 
Sincerely, 
Have a great week, 
 

Gib West 


